WILLIAM E. FISHER & ARTHUR A. FISHER ARCHITECTS 827 DENVER NATIONAL BUILDING, DENVER MEMBERS OF AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF ARCHITECTS August 1, 1932. Miss Laura Gilpin, 317 Cheyenne Road, Colorado Springs, Colorado. Dear Laura: Would you mind telling me what the enlargements which I talked to you about would cost a piece in order that we may determine how many we can afford. The prints would be better unmounted as I would probably have them mounted on cloth, as they would have to stand considerable handling. Figure on the largest size which you are equipped to make. I have forgotten what you said that would be. We rather looked for you to show up at our house sometime after the Central City Play but probably your plans did not work out to that end. With kindest regards, I am Sincerely yours, AAF: HCF